
 
 

 

 

3rd February 2025 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

We have just been informed that Ofsted will be inspecting Newark Academy on Tuesday 4th and Wednesday 

5th February. I have shared this information directly with the students via full year assemblies before the end of 

the day. We are all very excited by the opportunity this presents to show our visitors just how GREAT our school 

is and showcase all the hard work of our whole school community of students, staff and families. We are so 

proud of the children we teach and know they will impress during the course of the inspection. 

 

Three things make our school GREAT: the students, the staff and the parents/carers.  Ofsted are keen to 

capture the views of as many parents/carers as possible. Therefore, I hope you will take the opportunity to 

complete the DfE Parent View Survey, the link can be found on the attached Ofsted letter (or below) and 

share your thoughts on our GREAT school and the education and care we provide. We would be grateful for 

the completion of this survey as soon as possible ideally by the end of tomorrow. Please also encourage your 

son/daughter to complete the student survey that will be sent to them too. 

 

https://parentview.ofsted.gov.uk 
 

As always, I am seeking your support to ensure all students create a very positive first impression on our visitors 

tomorrow by displaying the same high standards of behaviour and uniform that they usually do. We therefore 

expect all students tomorrow to be punctual, in full school uniform and ready to learn.  

 

Please find attached a letter and booklet from OFSTED with further details from the lead inspector. 

 

Kind regards,  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Inma Peňa 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 

https://parentview.ofsted.gov.uk/

